
Delegate Report August 2025 Committee meeting  

Proposed Agenda Items (PAIs) for Area Consideration 

• Two PAIs will be Included on the agenda for our next September 
Assembly, which will be held on Sunday, September 21. Please check the 
SENY website for details.  

• The PAIs and background information will be sent out in advance of the 
Assembly for your review. 

• Although nonvoting member could submit a PAI only voting members 
according to SENY’s guidelines will have a vote at the Assembly.  

Events 

• Last week, I attended NY Intergroup Corrections and Treatment dinner 
dance (known as Antun’s) 

• This past weekend I had the pleasure of attending the Queens County 
Share-A-Day. It was a meaningful experience, not just because of the 
workshops though “The IF Trap” was especially impactful but also because 
I got to reconnect with someone I hadn’t seen since I was counting days 
at Greenwood. That’s the unspoken charm of these events: the 
connections and spiritual reminders they bring.  

• This weekend coming, I’ll be attending the New York State Informational 
Workshop.  

• I have other county Share-A-Days on my calendar. If yours isn’t there yet, 
please email me or make sure it’s on the SENY calendar so I can plan to 
attend and support if I’m available. 

 

A few announcements from the Delegate’s page: www.aaseny.org/delegate 

• GSO Retrofitting: Starting August 11, GSO will be operating remotely for 10–
12 weeks during their office consolidation (moving two floors into one). 
More information, including a letter from our General Manager and the 
history behind this decision, is posted on the Delegate’s page. 

 

http://www.aaseny.org/delegate


• Grapevine Non-Trustee Director Posting: A new service opportunity has 
been posted for a non-trustee director position on the Grapevine Board. 
This is a separate role from the non-trustee director position for AAWS. 
Details are available online. 

• 90-Year Souvenir Book: This beautiful historical collection is now available 
for purchase. Many people received one at the International Convention, 
but they are now on sale for the wider Fellowship. 

• Convention Workshop Recordings: If you heard about powerful workshops 
and wish you could have attended, recordings are now available in 
packages (e.g., 5 or 10 sessions). Just note that after purchase, you’ll be 
able to choose specific workshops by name, but that part happens after 
checkout—so it’s not immediately intuitive. 

 

I continue to update the Delegate’s page as quickly as I can after reviewing 
new information. Please check it regularly, and feel free to reach out if you have 
any questions. 
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